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  The City of Oxnard, in cooperation with the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and the County of 
Ventura, will construct a new six-lane bridge on Rice Avenue to grade-separate the Fifth Street/State Route 34 
intersection and Union Pacific railroad crossing. The project will realign Rice Avenue approximately 250-feet east of 
the existing Rice Avenue between Sturgis Road and Wooley Road. It will include a connector road, two new traffic 
signals, traffic signal improvements at Sturgis Road, Class II on-street bicycle lanes, sidewalks, and accessibility 
improvements. 
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